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In response to Mayor R. Frank’s October 30, 2018 Council Information Request regarding annual 
construction and maintenance costs of water storage facilities, Utilities provides the following 
information. 
 
Over the last ten years, two new water reservoirs (17 Street & Ardrossan) and one truck fill 
station (Ardrossan) were built in Strathcona County. 
 
Utilities currently operate and maintain 16 water storage and pumping facilities. The annual 
maintenance costs of these facilities and the construction cost of the two new facilities follows: 
 
 

 Average annual costs 
(over ten years) 
(2008 -2017) 

Total costs  
(over ten years) 
(2008 -2017) 

Maintenance $          1,555,977   $     15,559,775  
Construction $          3,396,117   $     33,961,168  

  
 
For additional information or clarification, please contact Bobby Kuruvilla, Manager, Utilities 
Finance & Accounting, at 780-417-7139 or via email mail to Bobby.Kuruvilla@Strathcona.ca. 
 
 
 


